
June, July, August 2010 
 

Dear Praying Friends, 
 
We sincerely apologize for being late in writing this prayer letter.  As you may 
already know, we took a little furlough during the months of June and July. We 
flew from Spain to Chicago the 24th of May, and went to our daughter's house for 
two days. Our display and other things are at her house.  Then, we had to travel 
all the way down to Ocala, FL., to attend a Missions Conference at Memorial 
Baptist Church.  That was just the beginning.  We were able to visit 17 churches, 
in addition to a week at Memorial (from Sunday to Sunday). We were able to 
spend another week at our Mission Family Week in New Bern, NC. (Monday - 
Friday).  After much traveling, mainly in NC, SC, and VA, we finished our short 
furlough on the 29th of July.  We stayed another week at our daughter's house to 
meet our newest grand-daughter, Isabel Grace.  We do not need to tell you about 
her, you can see her picture.  
 
Since we arrived back in Spain, we have been deeply involved in our ministry 
here.  We landed in Madrid on Friday evening, and by Sunday we were preach-
ing, and Fina was teaching her children's Sunday School Class.   
 
After several years without any water baptismal services, we were able to baptize 
a mother and her 35 year-old son last year.  Do you remember that Javi took his 
baptismal classes, but finally he said he would like to wait?  Well, he just recently 
came to me and said: “Pastor, I am ready to be baptized.”  It is just wonderful 
what God can do even in 2010!  The truth of the matter is that I was ready to ask 
him, but I am very glad that he decided to come to me first.  Besides Javi, we have 
two new born-again souls that might get baptized as well.  These two teenage 
boys accepted the Lord Jesus into their hearts a few months ago, after a Sunday 
School Class my wife taught.  One of them, the first that got saved, is Efrain (11 
year old black boy).  The other one is Petru, a 12-year-old (pictured below).  
Please pray for them. 
 
Bro. Josue, the man that kept the pulpit while we were on furlough, has told me 
that he has been praying about being full time in the ministry.  He feels that God is 
calling him into His Work.  The fact of the matter is that through the five years 
this family has been with us, I could see their spiritual growth.  He does not know 
how to make it possible.  He is 45 years old, unemployed, with his wife, Lidia, 
and their 18 year-old daughter.  Please, pray for them also. 
 
We are in need of a new desk computer.  The one we have is giving us some trou-
ble.  I believe it is getting old (10 years).  Some churches have asked us if we had 
any needs.  At that moment we did not remember of any, but now we have one. 
Please pray that the Lord will provide one, maybe through some of you. 
   
We are praying for you, acknowledging that our God is providing for us 
by using you.  Thanks so much for praying and for supporting our ministry 
here in Spain.  
 
In Christ's holy name, 
 
The Sanchez Family 
Your missionaries in Spain  

The Sanchez Family 
Reaching Spain for the Glory of God! 

Field Address 
Apartado 57 

19200 Azuqueca de H 
SPAIN 

Phone & Fax 
011-34-949-27-3831 

E-mail Address 
alsanchez3@msn.com 

 
 

Sending Church 
Trinity Baptist Church 

P.O. Box 1236 
Wilson, NC  27894 

Phone # 252-291-0303 
Pastor Robert Winstead 
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World Wide New Testament 
Baptist Missions 

P.O. Box 725 
Kings Mountain, NC  28086 

 
Phone # 704-730-1440 

Fax # 704-730-1479 
E-mail Address 

info@wwntbm.com 
 
 
 

“Finally, brethren,  
PRAY FOR US,  

that the word of the  
Lord may have free  

course, and be glorified,  
even as it is with you” 
(2 Thessalonians 3:1) 

 
 


